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Cherwell District Council 



Public Notice 



CONSULTATION 



ON THE 



SCHEDULE OF CHANGES TO THE WESTON - ON - THE - GREEN 



NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN MARCH 2019 



 



Mr Timothy Jones, the Independent examiner appointed to examine the submission draft Weston on 



the Green Neighbourhood Plan 2018 – 2031 is inviting comments on Weston on the Green Parish 



Council’s ‘Schedule of Changes to the Weston on the Green Neighbourhood Plan March 2019 in 



accordance with his ‘Guidance and Directions’ dated 25 April 2019. 



The consultation period commences on 26 April 2019 and the deadline for receiving representations 



is 12 noon Friday 10 May 2019. 



These documents are available to view on-line at 



https://www.cherwell.gov.uk/info/221/neighbourhood-plans/402/weston-on-the-green-



neighbourhood-plan 



Hard copies of these documents are also available to view at the locations below at the following 



times: 



Cherwell District Council Offices, Bodicote House, Bodicote, Banbury, OX15 4AA, form 8.45 am to 



5.15pm, Monday to Friday (The Council Offices will be closed on 6 May) 



Ben Johnson Pub, Weston-on-the-Green, OX25 3RA, during opening hours (01869 814340) 



Submitting Comments: Comments on the document should be sent by email to 



Christina.cherry@cherwell-dc.gov.uk or by post to: Planning Policy, Conservation and Design, 



Cherwell District Council, Bodicote House, Bodicote, Banbury, OX15 4AA. 



Please note that all representations will be made publicly available and will be forwarded to the 



Independent Examiner. 



YVONNE REES, CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
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